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The official’s at Braintree should have a long hard look at themselves, Before they 
decide to DESTROY an area where Nature is Thriving The official’s Should only vote 
for this Devastation of the Natural world if they live within in  One Mile of the 
proposed building site  So when they Walk by in years to come they can walk a 
different route So they do not have to hang they’re head in Shame As the area is 
miles from the Braintree council office This proposed Building site is a Disgrace And 
should never had reached the planning stage let alone be discussed The people of 
Witham Deserve A Better environment not to have the Heart of the Town filled with 
Houses and Petrol fumes Stop this Devastation NOW With Regards for one or two of 
the Council  
Mr Allan J Baker a resident  For over 36 years  
 


